
DIWALI CELEBRATION 
 

CSE Department, GCET hosted the Faculty Diwali Celebration on November 10th, 2023, to 

mark the auspicious festival of Diwali. The event gathered faculty members for a joyful 

observance of the festival of lights. 

The celebration began with a special lamp lighting ceremony, marking the start of the 

festivities. Diverse cultural performances, including dance and music, added a traditional and 

entertaining touch. Faculty members exchanging Diwali greetings fostered unity and 

camaraderie, creating a positive and inclusive atmosphere. 

It was aimed in developing a sense of community and camaraderie among faculty members 

through active participation in the Diwali celebration. It also fostered an appreciation for 

cultural diversity by exploring and participating in traditional Diwali customs and 

celebrations. 

 

  

  


